
The Ghost…again
It is worth seeing – even if it is only to ogle Pierce and
Ewan! The fact that Roman Polanski edited this film on a
laptop in prison is secondary but an important piece of the
film story.

Details of the showings on 4 June can be found here.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2010/05/the-ghost-again/
http://www.picturehouses.co.uk/cinema/Cameo_Picturehouse/film/The_Ghost/

